
1

Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 8:10 AM
To: Morgan, Joe
Subject: Re: Request to extend the CPL Sunol Site Workplan due date to March 9, 2012

Joe, 
 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for Work Plan submittal for case RO2892 is extended to March 9, 2012. 
 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On Mar 2, 2012, at 9:53 AM, "Morgan, Joe" <joe.morgan@urs.com> wrote: 

Mr. Wickham, confirming my voicemail request we would like an extension of the Sunol Project 
workplan submittal date, from March 3, 2012 unto March 9, 2012.  Thanks for your cooperation 
on this request. I apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any  questions on 
this request, please call me. 

  

Joe 

  

Joe Morgan III 

Senior Project Manager 

URS Corporation 

1333 Broadway, Suite 800 

Oakland, CA 94612 

  

New Outlook Email Address   Joe. Morgan@URS.com 

Telephone 510-874-3201 

Fax 510-874-3268 
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Cell 510-381-4130 

  

 

This e-mail and any attachments contain URS Corporation confidential information that may be proprietary or privileged. If you 
receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this 
information and you should destroy the e-mail and any attachments or copies.

 


